
Weekend Service Times: 
Saturday 7:00pm 

Sunday  8:30am & 10:30am 

20684 State Forest Road 

Georgetown, DE 19947 

(302) 629-0111 

www.crossroadcc.us 

This week at Crossroad: 

March 16th & 17th, 2024 

Like us on Facebook 

Cleaning Crew this week: Dustbusters 

Monday, 3/18 1:00pm 

6:00pm 

Crossroad Needlework Group—Meeting Room 

3rd through 5th Grade Bible Study—Jericho Room 
Youth Group 

Tuesday, 3/19 8:45am 

10:00am 

10:30am 

6:45pm 

7:00pm 

Harvest Prayer—Commons 

5 to 10 Ministry—Conference Room 

GriefShare—Meeting Room 

Celebrate Recovery—Education Center 

Pain to Purpose Course—Conference Room 

Wednesday, 3/20 10:00am 

5:30pm 

6:30pm 

7:00pm 

Women’s Bible Study—Conference Room 

Body & Soul Fitness—Gym 

Young Adult Ministry—Jericho 

Crossroad Cruisers—Room 304 
Growing In Christ—Room 306 
Prayer & Praise—Sanctuary 
PreK & K Class—Room 302 
Spanish Bible Study—New Nursery 
1st through 5th grade Class—Room 305 
Women’s Bible Study—Conference Room C&D 
Youth Bible Study—Room 309 

Thursday, 3/21 9:30am 

10:00am 

6:00pm 

Crossroad Companions—Jordan 
Open Prayer—Meeting Room 

Restoring Dignity Mission—Room 305 

Crossroad School of Theology—Green Room and Zion 

Friday, 3/22 10:00am 

6:00pm 

Body & Soul Fitness—Gym 

Crossroad School of Theology—Green Room and Zion 

Saturday, 3/23 7:30am 

10:00am 

7:00pm 

Crossroad School of Theology—Green Room and Zion 

Super Saturday—Conference Room and Gym 

Worship Service 

Sunday, 3/24 8:30&10:30am 

6:30pm 

Worship Service 

Men’s Bible Study—Commons 
Prayer Meeting—Jericho 

 Softball season is upon us!  If you would like to join one of our Crossroad teams, please sign up at the Welcome Center.  The 

cost is $40 due on sign-up. For more information, contact Aaron at 629-0111 ext. 123.  

 Taste of the Caribbean is back!  Make plans to join us for a Caribbean inspired dinner on Friday, April 5th, at 6:00 p.m. 

with doors opening at 5:30 p.m.  This dinner will benefit missions, specifically our missions to Haiti, and will be raising funds to 
provide a security fence and a new school.  Tickets are $30 per person and are available at the Welcome Center.  For more 
information, or for tickets, please contact Pat White at 629-0111 ext. 104. 

 Crossroad Companions will be meeting this Thursday, March 21st, at 9:30 a.m.  If you have a desire to help reach out to our 

Crossroad family who are homebound or in need of someone to connect with, please join us as we deliver meals.  If you have questions 
or would like to volunteer, please contact Frank and Joyce Livelli at 663-0794. 

 Prayer & Praise Service is this Wednesday, March 20th, at 7:00 p.m.  This time of prayer is open to everyone and is 

scheduled regularly on the third Wednesday of each month.  “Prayer is the essence of our conversation with God.”  Let us pray 

without ceasing. 



Sermon Notes: 

 

 

 

 

Community Notes: 
Have you ever wanted to visit Saudi Arabia and the Exodus route of the Israelites or visit the Mountain of Moses?  Join Living 
Passages on the Archaeological Evidence Discovery Tour of Saudi Arabia’s Exodus Route with Dr. Tommy Colie and Pam Laurion, 
October 15th through October 23rd with options for pre- and post-tours.  There is a brochure at the Welcome Center that 
you can look through and, if interested, get a copy.  For more information contact Kaye Bennett at 629-0111 ext. 105 or Pam 
Laurion at 236-3933 or livingpassages.com. 

 Prayer Tree Ministry (or need prayer?) If you have a request or if YOU would like to be a prayer warrior, call or email 

Martie Taylor at 381-7188 to start our prayer chain in motion. If you have a praise report we would love to hear about that, too!   

 The Kingdom Cleaners are hard at work keeping the church clean and ready to welcome all who enter.  We are looking for 

volunteers, so if you would like to be a blessing, we could use you on our team.  Please contact Pat White at 629-0111 ext. 104 to 

volunteer. 

 Ladies, Jennifer Rothschild and Fresh Grounded Faith will be returning to Crossroad on October 4th and 5th.  This will be a 

great event to invite your family, friends, and unsaved loved ones.  Join us for a Kick-Off Rally on Thursday, April 4th, at 6:30 

p.m. to learn about the event, about volunteering, and about inviting other churches to join us.  There will be a live zoom call 

with Jennifer and her husband.  We will have refreshment and Jennifer’s own blend of coffee.  If you are interested in 

attending the Kick-Off Rally, there is a sign-up sheet at the Information Center.  For more information contact Kaye Bennett 
at 629-0111 ext. 105. 

Delmarva Adult and Teen Challenge Banquet will be at Crossroad Community Church on Friday, April 19th.  Doors will 
open at 5:00 p.m. with dinner beginning at 6:00 p.m. and a program with Pastor Tim Delina at 7:00 p.m.  To register, 
please scan the QR code with your phone and follow the prompts or visit delmarvateenchallenge.org. 

 Mark your calendar—It’s time for another Super Saturday! Kids ages two years old through 5th grade are invited 

to join us on Saturday, March 23rd, at 10:00 a.m. for a morning of crafts, songs, Bible stories, and an egg hunt. 

Donations of individually wrapped candy and plastic eggs are appreciated and may be dropped off at the Welcome 
Center.  We will need volunteers to help stuff eggs on Monday, March 18th, at 9:30 a.m. in the Meeting Room.  

Registration is open through KidCheck; you can just scan the QR code with your phone.  If you would like to 

volunteer for the event, please contact Gail at 629-0111 ext. 113.  Bring a basket or bag for the egg hunt!   

Missions Notes: 

 Turkey—  Upon returning from Thailand, we were greeted by the beautiful sight of blossoming almond trees, the first flowers of 

the Turkish spring. This served as a timely reminder that even amidst the challenges of the past five months and the work ahead, 
new life is coming.  Building a strong community is essential for our sustainability here in Turkey. Last week, a Turkish-Italian 

believing couple moved from a nearby town, settling just five minutes away from us. We already have a strong relationship with 

them and are excited about the possibilities for deeper fellowship.  Navigating the paperwork for residency permits is still 

ongoing. We’ve enlisted the help of a few friends and a lawyer, and we are in the process of working on all the details to purchase 

a specific house for residency purposes.  Please continue to pray for us as we figure out how to do this the right way, even if it 
isn’t finished as quickly as we would like.   

 There will be no Men’s Bible Study on Easter Sunday, March 31st. 


